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NOTICE OF VACANCY 
 

CUYAMA COMMUNITY SERVICES DISTRICT BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 

The Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors is accepting applications to fill a vacancy on the CUYAMA 
COMMUNITY SERVICES DISTRICT BOARD OF DIRECTORS. 

 
Applications for this position are available online at www.countyofsb.org,  at the at the Office of the Clerk of the 
Board  of Supervisors located  in  the  County  Administration Building, Fourth  Floor,  105 East Anapamu  Street, 
Room  407, Santa Barbara  or by calling the Clerk  of the Board  Office  at (805) 568-2240.  Applications are also 
available at the following locations: 

 
Board of Supervisors Offices at 511 East Lakeside Parkway in Santa Maria; and 
Cuyama Community Services District Office at 4853 Primero Street, New Cuyama 

 
The deadline for the submission of applications to the Clerk of the Board Office is Thursday, April 5, 2012 at 5:00 
PM. 

 
For specific information regarding this recruitment, please contact t h e  Clerk of the Board Off ice a t  (805) 568- 
2240. Applications may be mailed to the address below, faxed to the Clerk of the Board Office at 805 568 2249 or 
emailed to the Clerk of the Board at SBCOB@co.santa-barbara.ca.us 

 
 

Clerk of the Board of Supervisors, 105 E. Anapamu St., 
Santa Barbara, CA 93101 (805) 568-2240 


